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15 Sep 2017 
 
Dear Ms. Jansen van Vuuren, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail and my sincerest apologies for the delay. The editors of Temple 
Law Review recently met to discuss our journal's policy regarding requests to deposit 
previously published articles in universities' repositories. We are happy to grant permission 
to archive Professor Skelton's article in your repository. However, it is the policy of Temple 
Law Review to grant such permissions on a case by case basis. Permissions will generally be 
granted (barring extenuating circumstances) however we evaluate each request individually. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you wish to archive any additional articles published 
in Temple Law Review. 
 
Apologies again for the delay. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dina Bleckman 
Lead Articles Editor 
 
 
Temple Law Review Volume 90 
Temple University Beasley School of Law 
tlawrev@temple.edu 
 

On Thu, Apr 20, 2017 at 1:57 AM, Hendriette 

JansenvanVuuren <Hendriette.JansenvanVuuren@up.ac.za> wrote: 

Dear Editor 

I am writing on behalf of the University of Pretoria to request permission to deposit electronic copies of 
articles published in your journal and authored by our institution’s staff in our institutional repository, 
UPSPace http://repository.up.ac.za/. Our senate has approved a policy of mandatory submission of research 
articles (http://www.library.up.ac.za/openup/mandates.htm) and I need to communicate your policy to our 
UP authors. 
  
These articles will be deposited in Research articles collections which consist of the post-publication versions 
of academic research articles. It is a non-profit service, designed to showcase and collect together the work of 
academics at this university, and no charge is made for the use of any of the material deposited there. If we 
are permitted to deposit a copy of this research there, we propose to provide acknowledgment of your 
organisation and journal as the source of the article. We will also create a permanent link to your web page, if 
available.  
  
If possible, it is preferred to archive the finalized PDF version as it appears in print as this version has an 
advantage over mounting the author's own version, in that it maintains consistency in appearance of the 
article wherever it is read. This also maintains a closer association of the article with the journal, through the 
header-title and journal house-style. However, if you require it, permission for the author to submit 
his/her/their final corrected, but unformatted version would also be acceptable. 
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The following article by a University of Pretoria author was published in your journal: 
  

Skelton, A.M. 2016. Balancing autonomy and protection in children's rights: A South African Account. Temple 
Law Review. 88(4). 

  
I will be grateful if you could contact me to give your permission for including this article as well as future 
articles published by UP authors in your journal, and to pass on any associated conditions. If it would be 
possible to use the published PDF version of the article for this purpose, then please confirm this in the 
attached form and return it through e-mail. 
  
I hope you can consider this request favourably and I thank you for considering it. Please contact me if you 
need more advice on the conditions in the attached letter. 
  
Kind regards 

 

Hendriette Jansen van Vuuren 

Open Scholarship & Digitisation Programme 

Office 2.24.5 

University of Pretoria 

Pretoria 

Tel: (012) 420 4712 

Fax: (012) 362 5100 

Email: hendriette.jansenvanvuuren@up.ac.za 
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